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Data Request: 

Provide a tariff revision that includes the proposed opt-out charges in the event the Commission 

decides to allow opt-outs.  

 

 

Attachments: 3 

Attachment 1 to DR SD-PUC-01.11.pdf 

Attachment 2 to DR SD-PUC-01.11.pdf 

Attachment 3 to DR SD-PUC-01.11.pdf 

 

 

Response: 

 

Included as attachments to this Data Request are a redline and clean version of Otter Tail Power 

Company’s Section 9.01, Residential Service Rate Schedule and a redline of the Residential 

Service section of our Residential Service Rate Brochure with proposed opt-out charges. Also 

included for reference is the current version of our Residential Rate Brochure. 

 

Attachment 1 – Section 9.01 Residential Service Rate Schedule (redline and clean) 

Attachment 2 – Residential Service section of our Residential Service Rate Brochure with  

Opt-out (redline). 

Attachment 3 – Residential Service Rate Brochure (Current version). 

 


